
 

 

 

PEO head office closed at 11:30 a.m. on December 13 
 
Due to a staff function, our head office will be closed from 11:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. on Friday, 
December 13. 
If you need to reach us or submit a licence application in person that day, we kindly advise that you 
contact or visit us by 11:00 a.m. 
  
You can also reach us before or after December 13 during regular business hours, Monday to Friday, 
from 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You can reach us by phone at 416-224-1100 or 1-800-339-3716, or via 
email by submitting your inquiry through our online contact form: https://peo.on.ca/contact 

 


